
The Localism Act opens up new 
opportunities for people to be really 
involved in the way their local area 
develops. Sitting alongside the Local Plan 
(also known as the Local Development 
Framework or LDF) a Neighbourhood 
Development Plan is prepared by the 
parish council but is created with 
residents. Many villages in our area 
already have Village Design Statements 
and some have Village Plans. These can 
all contribute towards the 
Neighbourhood Plan. In Birdham we will 
be starting from scratch. In the January 
meeting the council resolved to work on 
a Plan and budgeted £1k, while in 
February a further resolution committed 
money to pay AiRS for help in developing 
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will be looking for volunteers in the 
coming months 
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An informative exhibition organised by 
Chichester District Council and Hyde 
Martlet was very well attended by local 
residents. Key information included plans 
and drawings of housing for the 
proposed site off Crooked Lane as well as 
examples of similar housing 
developments in local villages. 
Information about how to apply for 
housing and how sites are chosen was 
also available. Staff from CDC and Hyde 
Martlet were on hand to explain and 
answer questions. Residents were able 
to make comments, both verbal and 
written, on the proposed housing 
development. 

NEW Website 
Coming Soon! 

We are very pleased to announce 
the arrival of our new web-site, 
created by Birdham company 

Access - By Design, on 1st April 2012 
New features will make the site user friendly 
and with much more information than before  

 

Neighbourhood Plans 

STOP PRESS!!! 
As a result of feedback from 
residents, CDC has decided to 
postpone proceeding with the 
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community is behind any further 
site commitment, there will be 
another public meeting with BPC 
and residents. This is likely to be in 
March and will look at all potential 
�•�]�š���•���]�v�����]�Œ���Z���u�X�[ 
 
 

Housing Exhibition 


